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Comment - It is not a good or financially responsible proposal. I have read the explanation of the 
federal government paying for the expansion of Medicaid, if you believe that the federal government 
will pay for an extended time, I have a gold bridge over the James River that the state should buy. this 
entire proposal is full of holes. The fraud in the system will be determined by the honor system. Is this 
any way to run a state government. Who is the money to pay for the expansion? you guessed it, the 
taxpayer.This proposal encorages citizens to do less to get more. Are we completely crazy to consider 
something run on the honor system that we cannot afford?
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